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Weekly News – Friday 8th March  
 

Year Two 
Dear Parents / Carers, 

We have had another action-packed week in Year 2!  We really 
enjoyed our Florence Nightingale workshop and celebrating 
World Book Day.  We were amazed by the range of costumes 
and the really creative and detailed book boxes that were brought 
in.  It was clear a lot of hard work had gone into both of these! 

  

English 

This week, we have completed our work on ‘The Bear and the 
Piano’.  We wrote our own version of the story over three days 
concentrating on using a range of conjunctions and adverbs in 
our writing.  At the end of the week, we had a chance to use our 
imaginations and decide how the story would end.   
 

Maths 

This week, we have completed our focus on shape.  We have 
looked more closely at 3D shapes and identified the edges, faces 
and vertices.  We went on a shape hunt around the school to see 
3D shapes in real life.  We finished the week looking at the 
different ways we could classify shapes depending on their 
properties.  

Topic 

On Tuesday, we enjoyed a visit from Florence Nightingale who 
helped bring our topic to life.  She told us a lot more information 
about what it was like for her and we used drama to understand 
more about the role of soldiers and nurses in the Crimean War. 

Talking point: What would you like to be when you grow 
up? 
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Notices 

 
Please ensure that your children only bring in the essential items to school e.g. book bag, reading book 
and record, spelling journal and water bottle.   To ensure our lovely new reading books are not damaged, 
please carry water bottles separately. Thank you.  
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